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Date: December 8, 2010
To: Common Council
"./
From: Brad Wirtz, Human Resources Director 7&?
RE: Modification to McManners Employment Contract

Following recommendation for approval by the Board of Estimates, the
Monona Terrace Board requested a minor modification to the employment

contract between the City and Gregg McManners. Like  other initial
employment contracts, the contract with Mr. McManners included a
provision regarding a 2 year probationary period. During this

probationary period the Director serves at the pleasure of the Mayor
and can be removed from the position at will by the Mayor. The Monona
Terrace Board requested that the provision be modified to include
language requiring consultation with the Board prior to removal. The
Mayor agreed that this modification would be appropriate and section IV
(B) of the contract will be modified as follows:

B. For a period of two (2) years from the effective date
of this Agreement, the Director shall serve a
probationary period. During the probationary period,
the Director serves at the pleasure of the Mayor and
may be removed at will by the Mayor following
consultation with the Monona Terrace Board. The Mayor
will give the Director four (4) weeks notice of
removal. Following the probationary period, and for
any renewal of this Agreement, the Director may only
be removed as otherwise provided herein.

This modification has no fiscal impact.
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